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I am writing in opposition to this bill.  It has no basis in scientific data and is merely an 

effort to push an agenda based on emotion.  If wildlife professionals were allowed to 

share the data that has been compiled in Oregon and elsewhere it would show that 

trapping of these fur bearers by public licensed trappers directly contributes to the 

conservation and healthy management of beaver.   


